
August 2023 

Ellwood City Public Library 
415 Lawrence Avenue 
Ellwood City, PA  16117  
  (724)758-6458 

The Reader’s Review 

Hours of Operation 

Monday 10:00 A.M.   4:00 P.M. 

Tuesday 10:00 A.M.   7:00 P.M. 

Wednesday 10:00 A.M. 7:00 P.M. 

Thursday 10:00 A.M. 7:00 P.M. 

Friday 10:00 A.M. 4:00 P.M. 

Saturday   9:00 A.M.    4:00 P.M. 

 

Curbside Pick-up is still available 

An open book is a window to the world. 

  

Family Storytime: A Night About Space! 

Our Family Storytime evening in 
July found Mrs. B in her astro-
naut helmet reading tales about 
space and entertaining our 
young space enthusiasts. 
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More of Our Storytime Happy Participants! 
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BOOK GROUPS 

Book Bunch-3rd Grade            

(Summer Only) 

Bookworms-4th & 5th Grade,  

(Summer Only) 

Hooked on Books-6th thru 8th Grade 

Food 4 Thought-9th thru 12th Grade 

Just You & Me-4th &5th Grade      

 

PUPPET THEATER 

Thursday, Aug. 3rd at 6:00 P.M. 

DON’T MISS IT! There will be only one performance of 5 different 
plays. This event is open to the public and is performed by student 
members of our community who have been practicing for weeks to 
bring you this special show! 

HARRY POTTER ESCAPE ROOM 

Can you find your way out in one hour? 

Tues., Aug. 8 and Wed., Aug. 9  

(Registration is required since space is limited.)       

We always welcome new members to 

any of our  5 different monthly book 

groups available for young children 

and teenagers.  

 

Call the Library and we’ll help you se-

lect the right one for you.  

(724)758-6458 

Book Groups For Young People 
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BEE SWEET COOKIE NIGHT 

On July 6th lots of kids came to the Library  
to taste test four different flavors of 
Oreo’s and decide which was the best! 



  

5 An open book is a window to the world. 

Tell Your Friends About Our Newsletter 

We need your help so that we can reach more readers. If you know 
someone who would like to receive this newsletter, please forward 
it to them or ask them to call the Library at (724)758-6458,or 
stop in and sign-up or email us at:                                  
ellwoodcitylibrarynewsletter@gmail.com.   

Thank you. 

Survey Results Coming Next Month 

 

LIBRARY WINE WALK 

ELLWOOD CITY LIBRARY IS SPONSORING A WINE WALK 

WHERE: 400 & 500 BLOCKS OF LAWRENCE AVENUE 

WHEN:  FRIDAY, AUGUST 11th 

TIME:  5:00 P.M. TO 8:00 P.M. 

TICKETS:  $25 TO BE PURCHASED AT THE LIBRARY 

A few months ago, we asked you to participate in an 
informational survey about the types of activities and 
programs you want for your children and teens. We 
received nearly 300 responses and will be sharing the 
highlights with you in this newsletter soon so keep an 
eye out and thank you for helping us. 

WINERIES, CRAFT BEER MAKERS & FOOD VENDORS WILL BE PARTICIPATING 


